
 

 
 

 

TO: National Executive Committee 

 Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants (In Participating Areas) 

 National Service Offices (In Participating Areas) 

 

FROM: Barry A. Jesinoski, National Adjutant 

 

DATE: November 22, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: Hops N Drops Partners with DAV on Season of Giving Drink Menu  

 

I am happy to share that Hops N Drops, a restaurant with franchises located across Colorado, 

Oregon and Washington, is partnering with DAV on their Season of Giving drink menu.  

 

From Nov. 25 – Dec. 31, 2024, Hops N Drops will donate 25 cents to DAV from every Tito’s 

Handmade Vodka and Five Farms Irish Cream featured drink on their seasonal menu. There are 

several mixed drinks available such as the Chocolate Peppermint Martini and Icy Hot Chocolate. 

Hops N Drops will make a minimum contribution of $10,000 to support our cause.  

 

If you visit one of these restaurants, please thank the staff for their generosity and commitment to 

DAV’s mission. Please contact partners@dav.org if you have any questions about the partnership. 

Thanks for all that you do. 

 

  

 

 

 

Barry A. Jesinoski 

National Adjutant 
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